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RECOGNIZING GREATNESS

e Next week RCSD will recognize all of our employees as part of this
year's desighated RCSD Employee Recognition Week.

e Parents and students, we encourage you to take a moment next
week to simply say hello and thank our team of dedicated
individuals that make RCSD run!

2022-23 SCHOOL DAY REMINDER

e Just a reminder that the 2022-23 school day start times will
change due to state law changes. The new law requires that high
schools start no earlier than 8:30 am and middle schools no
earlier than 8:00 am.

e For the 2022-23 school year, RCSD elementary schools will start
between 7:40-7:45 am, and middle schools will begin at 8:05 am.

LET'S TALK TECH
e The school year is quickly coming to a close, and we are
preparing for summer. If you have a middle school student

attending RCSD, beginning the week of May 16, your student's
home school will start collecting all technology issued to
students this year.

e All Chromebooks, Chromebook power supplies, hotspots, and
hotspots must be returned to your student's school to ensure
all students continue to have access to digital learning tools.

e Be on the lookout for when to return your student's
technology from your school.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

e May 9 - Inaugural Roseville City School District Foundation Golf
Tournament - Ticket Information

e May 24 -26: Minimum School Days

e May 26 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL - See you next year!
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